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Newark, Ohio – March 13, 2020 
 
Due to the recent COVID-19 outbreak concerns, Licking/Knox Goodwill Industries, Inc. is cancelling/changing the following special 
events and activities: 

• Awards of Excellence and Annual Meeting – to be rescheduled at a later date.  
• Priceless Dresses and Dreams – Free Prom Dress Giveaway Event at The Grove by the River – cancelled.  
• Pony Express Spring Session – cancelled.  
• All Home Donation Pickups – suspended until April 6, 2020.  

 
At this time, our retail stores and donation drop-off locations will remain open to the public.  
 
For additional information about Licking/Knox Goodwill, please contact Lisa Baker, Vice President of Communications, at (740) 345-
9861. Licking/Knox Goodwill Industries, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, CARF Accredited agency, providing training, employment, and 
support services for individuals with disabilities or other barriers to employment. For further information about services, please call 
(740) 345-9861 or visit www.goodwillnewark.com. 
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